
July Newsletter

Another successful year draws to a close. 
It is amazing how much has been achieved 
by the children, staff, parents and 
governors during the year.

Year Two’s
We were very proud of our Year Two 
children this week performing in their 
leaver’s assembly. We wish them all good 
luck as they move up to Junior school.
Exciting times ahead, we will miss them but 
know they are ready for the new challenges 
in Year Three.

Summer Reading Challenge
Children's reading can 'dip' during the 
summer holidays if they don't have regular 
access to books and encouragement to read 
for pleasure. The annual Summer Reading 
Challenge means children can choose free 
books and collect stickers, they receive a 
certificate and a medal if they read 6 
books. If you don’t already belong to the 
library just go along and join up for free.

Indoor Shoes
Children leaving Reception and becoming 
Year One in September will need a pair of 
indoor shoes/plimsolls to change into. Year 
Two children will also need these too. Please 
ensure these are additional to PE plimsolls 
and clearly named.

PE Kit
Children in Year One and Year Two will need 
to bring in an outdoor PE kit in September, a 
pair of jogging bottoms, sweatshirt in any 
colour and a pair of trainers/plimsolls.

Food Bank
The Cromer and district food bank is 
available every Thursday 1.30-3pm at 
Cromer Methodist Church West St Cromer.
Telephone Mon-Thurs am 07826376343

Safeguarding
If you have any concerns about a child 
during the summer holiday the NSPCC 
helpline is 0808 800 5000 – available 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week.

Parental controls
If your children use tablets, phones or 
other devices summer is a good time to 
check your parental control settings. EE, 
Vodaphone and O2 offer advice instore or 
phone 08088005002 for advice on how to 
set controls.

Summer holiday ideas
The Facebook page Suffield Park Infant and 
Nursery School, Cromer has lots of ideas 
for things to do over the summer.

Dates
Reception children have a Pirate/princess 
dress up day on Monday 23rd July.
Year Two children can dress in their own 
clothes for party day on Tuesday 24th July. 
School closes for summer on Tuesday 24th

July at 3.15pm.

We return to school on Thursday 6th

September.
We hope you have a lovely and safe summer 
holiday.
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